
AMBRA S.A.

 

The Ambra Group is a leading producer,
importer and distributor of wines in Central
and Eastern Europe. It is present on the
Polish, Slovak, Czech and Romanian markets.
The main sources of revenue include the
AMBRA Group’s brands of sparkling wines,
vermouths and alcohol free beverages for
children. The most famous ones include
Dorato, Cin&Cin, Fresco, El Sol and Piccolo,
which are leaders in their respective market
segments. Nearly 40% of the revenue is made
up by the growing amount of wines imported
from the most renowned manufacturers from
France, Italy, Spain, Bulgaria, Chile and
Australia. Over tw o thirds of the revenue is
earned in Poland. The share of the Czech
Republic and Slovakia is approximately 15%.
TheRomanian market constitutes a similar
share (i.e. 15%) in the sales of the AMBRA
Group.

Products & Services: Sparkling wines, table
wines, vermouths, cocktails, aromatized
wines, cider and non-alcoholic beverages.
Website: http://www.ambra.com.pl [1]

Country: Poland
Place: Warszawa ul.
Puławska 336
+48 84 686 98 02
+48 84 686 98 08
warszawa@ambra.com.
pl
bilgoraj@ambra.com.pl

http://www.ambra.com.pl


Sector: Rolnictwo i przetwórstwo rolno-spożywcze
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